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Testimony in support of LD 1805 & 1871  to the Judiciary Committee May 12, 2025.
Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Judiciary 
Committee,
My name is Janet Drew.  I'm a retired nurse, and I live in York.  For efficiency, I 
write  this letter encompassing my  support for LD 1805 and 1871.  Both bills seek to 
create a more just legal process for victims of trafficking accused of criminal actions. 
Recognizing  that coersion, with fears of harms to self or family cause their unlawful 
actions.
These victims have suffered enough and need protection from the consequences of 
inappropriate prosecution, punishment, and public criminal records that aren't ever 
closed.
Please support LD 1805 and 1871.
Thank you


